
 
October 7, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to communicate that ​Delran Intermediate School​ has a confirmed “close contact” of 
a COVID-19 positive family member.  
 
The “close contact” individual assigned to Mrs. Lovato and Mrs. Walser in the Rancocas Cohort 
has been tested.  
 
As we await results (which could take up to 10 calendar days), all students assigned to Mrs. 
Lovato and Mrs. Walser will quarantine out of an abundant amount of caution ​either​ until a 
negative test result is returned, ​or​ until October 17, 2020 (with a school return date of October 
20, 2020.  Once information regarding return dates is available I will share accordingly. 
 
Additionally, Mr. Greeby will quarantine ​either​ until a negative test result is returned, ​or​ until 
October 17, 2020 (with a school return date of October 20, 2020.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


